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Docket No. 50-346 l

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice-President
Nuclear Davis-Besse

c/o Toledo Edison Company
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Dear Mr. Shelton:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated July 14, 1992,
which incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program
description. The changes removed the Engineering Assurance from
the on-line review of procurement documents,-engineering
specifications, and modification packages. We have reviewed the
changes associated with this submittal and we conclude that-these
revisions continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50,
Appendix B, and are acceptable. If there are changes to
QA commitments existing in docketed correspondence outside of the
Quality Assurance Program description, you are obligated to
notify this office.

We appreciate your timely submittal of information required by
10 CFR 50.54(a). Please contact Mr. Bruce Burgess of my staff at
(708) 790-5575 with any questions you may have regarding this
matter.

Silycerely
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CI 'f ey/ . Wright, lefG'f

6perati s Branch

cc: L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
State Liaison Officer, State

of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,-

,

Public Utilities Commission
J. B. Hopkins, LPM, NRR
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